
 

   

 

                               07.02.2025  
FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 
 
Dear Clients and Partners, 
     
     I’m pleased to share that our operations at Centravis remain stable and efficient, supported 
by reliable energy and water supplies that keep our production lines running continuously. With 
all equipment in excellent working order and no reported issues, our day-to-day processes 
continue without interruption. Our team’s dedication and enthusiasm ensure that we are 
always ready to meet new challenges head-on. 
  
     Additionally, I would like to highlight a recent event where our CEO, Yuriy Atanasov, served 
as a speaker at the European Business Association’s “Global Outlook: Enduring Change.” The 
discussion focused on economic and energy perspectives, progress in European integration, the 
role of international cooperation and technology, and business strategies for addressing 
challenges and opportunities in a rapidly changing world. 
 

 

https://www.facebook.com/EBA.Ukraine


 

   

 

  
  
     Thank you, as always, for your continued support. We look forward to building on our success 
together in the coming days. 
 
 
Best regards, 
Artem Atanasov 
aatanasov@centravis.com  
Tel: +38 067 636 07 91 
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